
  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Please find attached a list of after school activities that we are able to offer your child for the 

Summer Term. 

   

Some activities will have limited spaces so will be offered on a first come first served basis.  If 

your child is interested in signing up for any of these after school activities please go onto the 

School Gateway and book a place.  

 

The School Gateway will open for bookings from 6pm on Thursday 19
th

 April.  You will not 

be able to book a place before this time. 
 

Some of the clubs require a payment to be made (Multi-skills, Athletics, Football and Dodgeball).  

However, you will not need to pay immediately.  We will open up a payment option for you on 

the School Gateway when the spaces have been filled.  Payments must be received before Friday 

27
th

 April to enable your child to secure their place.   

 

You will notice that when you book a place, it may seem that you are only booking one session, 

however, the date relates to the start date of the club.  Confirmation letters will be sent home with 

your child setting out all the session dates of the club and the times they are running. 

 

We would like to remind you that parents are responsible for the safe journey home of their child 

after clubs finish. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Keefe  
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Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
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Fax: 01480 226731 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH   
   

  17th April 2018 


